Nes &7

SPRING | SUMMER 2022

Gl ©F STEINEAGH

295 Refimer Avenue, Siinbadh 201 Phene 2048269877 Seinbadh.ca

New Burning By-Law

A new Burning By-Law was recently approved by City
Council. In addition to prohibiting flying lanterns within
Steinbach and introducing fines for false alarms, the new
by-law outlines rules for:

Open-Air Fires - Must be enclosed on all sides by a pit of
non-combustible material, not cause nuisance for neighbours
or reduce visibility on a highway.

Burn Permits - Required if a fire does not comply with the
by-law. Permits can be obtained, at no cost, by contacting
the Steinbach Fire Department at 204-326-1109.

The by-law also outlines a new three-stage Fire Danger
Index that will be used to identify fire risk for the City based
on moisture and weather conditions.
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Mark Your Calendar

Canada Day Celebration

Friday, July 1, 2022

Steinbach Soccer Park, starts at 5 pm

DJ Entertainment - music, dance, and games by
Summer Bounce, Face Painting by Silly Faces
and Morel, Canada Day treats and souvenirs,
and fireworks by Arch Angel.

Movie in the Park

Friday, July 15, 2022

AD Penner Park, movie starts at dusk.
Movie to be announced.

Food Truck Fair

Thursdays, June 30 - July 28, 2022

TG Smith Centre, East Parking Lot, 11 am-2 pm
Every Thursday in July, and for 2022 we are
adding a bonus day - Thursday, June 30!
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Mulich Your Way to a
Beautiful Lawn

Mulching allows
grass clippings to
compost on Yyour
lawn providing
it with a natural
fertilizer. It saves raking and bagging, keeps
grass and plastic lawn bags out of the landfill, and
nourishes your lawn. Mulching is a win for you and
our community. Mulch and enjoy more summer! For
more information including “Steinbach’s Ultimate
Guide for Mulching Grass” video, visit Steinbach.ca.

Sign Up for Summer Camps

The City of Steinbach is pleased
to offer summer recreation
camps for children and youth,
ages 6-12. Our camps have a
fun and energetic atmosphere.
With six different camp weeks
to choose from, you're sure to
find an exciting option for your
child. Come join our summer
fun! Register at Steinbach.ca.

2021 Drinking Water Report

The 2021 Annual Report on
Steinbach’s Drinking Water
Quality is now available.
The report

summarizes
the utility’s ability to produce safe potable
water and meet provincial regulations.
The report is available for viewing on
Steinbach.ca or at City Hall. Questions can be

referred to the Waterworks Department at
204-346-6214.

Seasonal Construction Zones
and Workers

Residents are asked to
please use caution and
obey all posted signs
when traveling in or
around the following
construction zones this spring and summer:

* Road, sewer and water - Brookdale Crescent.

* Road and water - Acres Drive from Keating
Road to Industrial Road.

* Road and sewer - Park Road West from
Industrial Road to West Clearspring Mall
approach.

* Road - McKenzie Avenue from Bush Farm Road
to Windsor Gate.

* Sewer - Loewen Blvd from Walnut Street to
Old Tom Road.

* Sidewalk construction:

* Brandt Street from Woodhaven Avenue to
Ellice Avenue.

* McKenzie Avenue from Parkland Drive to
Parkhill Crescent.

* Brighton Lane, Ashford Lane and Wyndham
Estate Drive from Clearspring Middle

Landfill &
Household
Hazardous

Waste Depot

Summer Hours
Currently in Effect

Monday - Friday:
7:00 am - 8:00 pm
Saturday:
8:00 am - 6:00 pm

School to existing sidewalk
on Wyndham Estate Drive.

Please exercise caution when
passing city employees completing
line painting, asphalt patching,
watering plants and trees, or
other roadside duties this season.
Thank you for respecting pylons
and other safety signs set up for
their protection.




